
NEWSLETTER               

  7th November 2022 
Resilience Honesty Respect Responsibility Aim High Team Spirit 

Skills Builder Challenge – Teamwork 
Play a board game with your household. (If you do not own a board game, find an idea for a game online).As you play, think about 

how you can support and encourage others. 

 
 

 

Ashley Action! 
Ashley Football Team Students took part in an exciting football match in association with Salford Ability Counts League. 

Students participated in three games of football against local teams. Well done to you all for excellent teamwork and 
effort.  

Students in Year 8 have been learning about the life and paintings of Vincent Van Gough. Students were able to list facts 
and give their opinions about Vincent Van Gogh as well as producing some fantastic artwork!  

Dungeons and Dragons Everyone had great fun learning how to create D&D characters. Students created unique and 
dynamic characters and had lots of fun! 

Year 11 students visited Wonky Gardens in Ditton to learn about all the flowers, vegetables and herbs that are grown 
and the different techniques needed to achieve this. 

Please see the Ashley High School Website and Newsletter link page for information on upcoming clubs and activities. 

 

 

 
 

 

 

           

 

 
 

Student Of The Week 
7LA    N.Taylor             10L     No Student Of The Week 
7SA    E.Williams         10LQ  No Student Of The Week 
8MS C.Stokes-Wright        11RS  O.Craig 
8JF       R.Ettrick  11GG  L.Burke 
9KD    No Student Of The Week 
9JO     L.Roberts 
9AK     E.Cox 


